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Elsen, Nikki

From: Barrett Klein <barrett@pupating.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 2:00 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT for REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Clerk Nikki Elsen, 
 
I live across the street from the South Community Library Building, and chose to move here because 
of the park (and the now-defunct library). I will have little reason to stay if the park area changes into 
something less green. Please do not let the building be destroyed, with development leading to even 
less green space than we already enjoy.  
Whenever and wherever we can, we should support biodiversity. 
 
Thank you, 
Barrett Klein 
1632 Park Ave. 
La Crosse 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.
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